
 
 

 

Friday 19th July 2018 

 

 

CLASS NEWS 

We have had a very busy and emotional week, this week. We have 
enjoyed our time together as a class and have created some 
wonderful memories this year, which I hope the children will 
remember in many years to come. Willows have been a pleasure to 

teach this year and I am genuinely going to miss them next year.  

 
Dinner Money  
Due to rising costs, the cost of school dinners will increase from 
September to £2.30 per meal, £11.50 per week. This remains good 
value for money ensuring your child has a choice of well-balanced 
meals each day. 
 
Parent Pay  
Information regarding the new Parent Pay system has been sent 
home this week. The system will be up and running in September. 
You will require an activation code, which will be sent out with your 
child on the first day back in September. We would be very grateful 
if you could pay cash or cheques for the first week. We anticipate 
some teething problems over the first few weeks, we would be very 
grateful for your patience as the system is set up. Thank you 

 
Pebble  
As part of our playground development we will be creating two 
further areas so that all children can access them. These will be an 
area of quiet and calm, to enable our children, to have a place to 
become reflective on their thoughts and feelings.  
We are requesting that each child returns to school in September 
with a pebble that we can use as a piece of artwork within these 
areas. 
 
I would just like to thank all the children for a wonderful year 
and for making lots of fantastic memories. I would also like to 
thank all the parents for supporting their children and the school 
throughout the year.  
 
I would also like to wish our wonderful Year 6 children the best 
of luck starting their new journey at high school, in September.  
 
 
I hope you have a wonderful summer break. 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

ROLL OF HONOUR 

Awards for attainment:  

Bronze: Eve 

Silver: Jasmine 

Gold: Rory 

 

Sporting awards: 

Bronze: Sameul 

Silver: Daisy 

Gold: Isabella 

 

Well done to all the children, they have 
worked extremely hard and made some 

fantastic progress this year.      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important information 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY: 

Wednesday 5th September - Return to school 

 

 

 

 


